BENSON VALLEY
Landfill

Landfill Infrastructure Project Update
February 26, 2020

FRANKFORT, Ky. (Feb. 26, 2020) - We reported earlier this month that we are
expanding the landfill gas system at Benson Valley Landfill as part of our efforts to

manage the Landfill safely and responsibly, and to control the potential for off-site
odor. Throughout the remainder of this week, the project construction crew will be
staging equipment, welding gas piping, and installing some infrastructure on the
outermost portion of the Landfill. We anticipate completion of the entire project by
mid-May.

Early next week, we expect to begin drilling additional landfill gas wells on-site. To
prevent the potential for off-site landfill odor during this project, we are deploying
temporary odor control measures. As previously mentioned, since there are
multiple sources of potential odor near Benson Valley Landfill, if you detect odor
you believe is attributable to the Landfill, please contact us at (502) 209-3814, and
we will investigate. We appreciate your understanding and patience.



